From: Sarah Price J1SS Exhibits To:

Subject: Legislative Concept 52

Date: Monday, June 22, 2020 2:54:56 PM

Attachments: image006.png image007.png

Hello, my name is Sarah Price and I live in SE Portland. I am emailing to ask that Legislative Concept 52 be passed into law this special session so that Oregonians experiencing a disability can access healthcare with support from people they trust. Many people with disabilities need someone to assist them with making informed decisions because it can be difficult to understand medical topics. Additionally, a support person offers a level of comfort that is needed for mental health purposes.

My sister is a nurse, and she has found that it can help tremendously to have someone supporting a person with disabilities. Hospital staff are not necessarily trained to explain things in appropriate ways, or to de-escalate high emotions.

Thank you,

Sarah Price Personal Agent

Pronouns: she/her/hers C: (971) 678-8265













Assisting people with disabilities to live empowered, self-determined lives through community connections.

Click here for CPI's COVID-19 updates and resources. We're in this together.

Privacy/Confidentiality Notice: This message and any attachments is intended solely for the use of

individual addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and/or exempt from

disclosure under applicable law. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution of this communication(s) is expressly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy any and all copies of the original message.